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Number:  MIP-E-100033-732-23/1834                                                                    19.06.2023 

Subject:   Customer Advisory Regarding Berth Planning 

 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

  

Current long dwell days of import laden and empty containers inside the terminal have caused 

historically high yard occupancy and have negatively impacted vessel operations.  

In order to manage yard and berth traffic in a balanced way and ensure an efficient continuity 

of services to our valued customers, MIP will be implementing additional measures as 

follows:  

  

From 24th June 2023 until further notice, for vessels which will be under operation at Berth 8 

and EMH, the total number of move counts will be restricted to previous historical 12 months 

average.   

It will also be required that the number of containers to be discharged does not exceed 50% of 

the total number of move count on board.  

  

These two conditions will be taken as the necessary measures to ensure the continuity of port 

operations and vessels that meet these conditions will be given priority in the berthing.  

  

Taking this opportunity, there will be an advisory in first week of July with effective date on 

installation of window with stringent parameters. 

 

You are kindly requested to circulate the subject announcement to your members and related 

parties. 
 


